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August 17, 2006

Ms. Louise H. Batten

300 Kenyon St. N.W. #D-3

Olympia, WA  98502

Dear Ms. Batten:

Thank you for your recent letter to the MIT Admissions Committee of August 1st.

The Master in Teaching Program at The Evergreen State College for fall 2006 is full. No admissions decision was made on your file as it remains incomplete.  Passing all sections of the WEST-B entrance test is one of the requirements for applicants to the program.

Sincerely,

Sherry Walton, Ph.D., Director

Master In Teaching Program


Master in Teaching Program


(360) 867-6707 ( graduatestudies@evergreen.edu 


Lab I Room 3019 The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



